



2021/03/12

Dear Tafelberg parents

The School Governing Body Nomination Validation Meeting was held at Tafelberg School on 11 March 2021.

All nominations received were considered, checked and verified. The following number of nominations was accepted as valid:

7 Parent nominations

2 Educator nominations

1 Non-educator nomination

Due to the number of nominations meeting the required members, the following people have been duly elected as the new SGB of Tafelberg School:

Mr Tariq Thomas –Parent member

Mr David Baird – Parent member

Mr Ashley Gad – Parent member

Mr Saeed Sauls – Parent member

Mr Holger Murphy – Parent member

Mrs Samantha Kaine – Parent member

Mr Arthur Tancrel - Parent member

Mr Douglas Romanes – Educator representative

Mrs Juanie Lundie – Educator representative

Mr Clifford La Cock – Non educator representative

Parents wishing to raise a dispute against any of the above mentioned elected parent members, must contact me via email ddirks@bmdhs.co.za before 31 March 2021.

I wish the newly elected Tafelberg School Governing Body well.

Regards

Mr D Dirks